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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Kirsty MacLeod will take over the teaching of Primary 

6/7 from Mr Forrester after the October holidays. As Mrs MacLeod works 4 days per week, 

Miss Amy Carrigan, our probationer teacher from last session, will take the class on the 

other day each week. Mrs MacLeod already works with the class on a regular basis and has 

been working closely with Mr Forrester to ensure as smooth a transition as possible.  

Miss Carrigan will also take over teaching Primary 7a on a Monday and P5b on a Friday. She will 

work closely with Mrs McIntosh and Mrs Moseley to ensure continuity of provision for the pupils. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 

mailto:bushesenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk

